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UNM News Minute #75    April 18, 2001 
 
THREE CANDIDATES FOR THE DEAN’S POSITION at the School of Engineering 
will participate in interviews and meetings during two-day visits to the UNM campus. An 
open forum for all faculty, staff, students and community members has been scheduled 
for each finalist. 
http://www.unm.edu/~paaffair/Releases/Apr18soedean.htm 
 
FOUR CANDIDATES FOR THE DIRECTOR’S position at UNM’s Harwood Museum 
in Taos will participate in main campus open forums beginning Monday, April 23.  The 
new director will succeed Robert Ellis who retires in June. 
http://www.unm.edu/~paaffair/Releases/Apr16harwood.htm 
 
SANG M. HAN, assistant professor in Chemical and Nuclear Engineering, has received a 
National Science Foundation Faculty Early Career Development grant for a research 
project titled, “In Situ, Real Time Monitoring of Interfacial Phenomena.”  Han’s research 
will focus on growing light emitting semiconductors, developing faster microprocessors 
and prolonging the lifetime of microelectromechanical systems. 
http://www.unm.edu/~paaffair/Releases/Apr18nsfcareer.htm 
 
UNM’S TAMARIND INSTITUTE received a $50,000 grant from the Trust of Mutual 
Understanding in New York to conduct lectures and workshops in Bosnia, Croatia, 
Kosovo, Macedonia, Serbia and Slovenia.  Artists from each of the regions will also 
participate in a month-long residency at Tamarind next summer. 
http://www.unm.edu/~paaffair/Releases/Apr12tam.htm 
 
THE UNM CENTER FOR HEALTH PROMOTION AND DISEASE PREVENTION 
recently launched the first statewide tobacco project directory. Approximately 170 
organizations conducting tobacco use prevention, cessation, advocacy and other tobacco-
related projects are now available on-line.  
http://hsc.unm.edu/whatnew/130.html 
 
UNM News Minute highlights items of interest to the campus community. UNM 
News Minute is published weekly on Wednesdays by UNM's Public Affairs 
Department. News Minute postings are also available from the Internet at: 
http://maillist.unm.edu/archives/newsminute-l.html 
 
To Subscribe: send a blank message to: 
newsminute-l-subscribe-request@unm.edu or click on the following link: 
mailto:newsminute-l-subscribe-request@unm.edu 
 
To Unsubscribe: send a blank message to: 
newsminute-l-signoff-request@unm.edu or click on the following link: 
mailto:newsminute-l-signoff-request@unm.edu 
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	“CASE MANAGEMENT ON THE RIO GRANDE: Looking To The Future” will be held on Thursday and Friday, April 26 & 27, 2001 at the Continuing Education Conference Center, 1634 University NE

